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SANTA SHERIFF’S PROGRAM 9TH YEAR OF GIVING UPDATE!
The Cattaraugus County Sheriff’s Office would like to share it’s 2012 Santa Sheriff’s Program success with all of you in our communities across the county.

The Santa Sheriff’s Program Director Deputy Brian Keis and Sheriff Timothy Whitcomb would like to take this opportunity to give an update on the programs 2012 giving season’s HUGE SUCCESS!  When the season began, the program members had hoped to meet last year’s goal of providing Christmas for 26 local families.  We are proud to announce that we raised enough funds to provide for 27 families, a total of 130 men, women and children this holiday season. 

We would like to send a special Thank You out to the staff and students of the Salamanca City School and the Cattaraugus-Little Valley School.  It is their great efforts in wrapping the gifts that helped make this giving season a great success.  In addition, I would like to thank all of the residents and business owners who made monetary donations to the program so that we could make Christmas a memory for the families this year.  A special Thank You to some local business families who provided the program with the turkeys, potatoes, and squash so that our neighbors could enjoy a traditional Christmas dinner. 
I would like to wish everyone the very best in the new year, “May all your dreams become reality”.

If you would like to learn more about the Santa Sheriff’s Program, please contact Deputy Brian Keis at 716/938-9111, ext. 2899, Cattaraugus County Sheriff’s Office, 301 Court Street, Little Valley, NY 14755.
